
I would first like to state that the meetings need to be held in more accessible locations for 
people like myself with disabilities. The bus ride from my home is an hour and a half each way 
with a minimum of a 10-30 minute walk. That being said, my suggesstion as I keep asking, 
pleading, and beggfing for of which was promised is security on the 72. It has gotten bad over 
the last few years and I was told by the chief of security tah I wouyld notice a presence of which 
I have not. Also, sensitivity trainning for drivers and supervisors would be appreciated. I have 
been yelled at, berated and belittled by some of them.  
 
The "free rides", oversized wagons and unfolded babby carriages, and the 50 gallon bags of 
cans need to go. Granted, I ride public transpo almost daily and am aware of the stress of the 
job and yes, I too bring a bag of rbottledrop, but am mindful of the space. You want to increase 
funding? Figure it out to make it safer for all to ride. 
 


